
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary   
Monday 12th May    Start of Year 6 SATs week – 8.30am breakfast for Year 6 

      Arundel Cricket Festival – meeting for parents 5pm 

Monday 19th May    Year 2 trip to Hobbledown 

Tuesday 20th May    Maths at the movies – London Southbank 

Friday 23rd May    Last day of the half term 

Monday 2nd June    School resumes 

Wednesday 11th June   Class photograph day 

Friday 13th June    FS1 trip to soft play (no PM Nursery session) 

Wednesday 18th June   Year 3 Siren to Greenwich Park 

Tuesday 24th June    Whole school football day 

Wednesday 25th June   Year 3 Chimera to Greenwich Park 

Tuesday 1st July    FS2 to Eltham Palace 

Thursday 3rd July    Brilliant Club graduation 

Wednesday 9th July    Sports Day at Harris Greenwich – Year 1-6 

Wednesday 16th July   Open house to parents/carers – 3.30pm to 5pm 

Thursday 17th July    Year 6 to Southend 

Friday 18th July    Last day of term 

 

    

 

    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VE Day – 80 year anniversary 

 

What a happy and memorable day we had last 

Thursday marking the 80th anniversary of VE 

Day. We dressed up in red, white and blue and 

enjoyed a special celebration assembly together 

with poetry and a wonderful song. If you are able 

to view our Facebook page, it’s worth watching 

the children singing, it was very moving.  

 

We have shared the lyrics of the song over the 

page.  

 

We will always remember them. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance 
 

YR3 Chimera 96.5% 

YR4 Medusa 95.5% 

YR6 Perseus 95.3% 

YR6 Andromeda 94.7% 

YR5 Castalia 94.7% 

YR5 Gaea 94.5% 

YR1 Plutus 94.0% 

YR3 Siren 93.8% 

YR2 Helios 93.6% 

YR2 Terpsichore 93.4% 

YR4 Hera 92.9% 

YR1 Acanthis 92.4% 

FS2 Artemis 91.6% 

FS2 Apollo 88.4% 

 

Whole school 

average for this 

week:  

93.6% 
 

www.middlepark.co.uk 

Facebook Middle Park 

Primary School - 

Eltham 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 SATs week 

 

Today marks the start of our Year 6 SATs 

week. We want to express how proud we are 

of our Year 6 children and how grateful we 

are for the way you are managing yourselves 

this year and the example you are setting 

around the school. You are true leaders.  

 

We are all here for you this week. We will 

meet you at 8.30am each morning in the 

dining room where we can scoop you up, 

make sure you are fed, watered and in the best 

possible place to do your very best in your 

tests.  

 

Year 6 have worked so hard and put so much 

effort into their learning this year. We wish 

you all lots of luck, kind papers and bountiful 

jelly babies. We’re with you all the way.  

 

http://www.middlepark.co.uk/

